
    
SCHOOLZONELIGHTS.COM.AU 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
 
 
29 July 2009 

 
NRMA CORRECT ON VISIBILITY OF 

40KMH SCHOOL ZONE SIGNS 
 
School zone lights campaigner Peter Olsen has come out strongly in support of the NRMA's 
claims in relation to poor visibility of 40kmh school zones. 
 
"The NRMA has hit the nail on the head in relation to 40kmh school zones. It is not just the 
colour of them but also the mindless placement of them by the RTA and the failure of the RTA to 
ensure that they remain visible. 
 
"In almost every media release relating to school zones the Government states "Nothing is more 
important than the safety of our kids" or similar. The lack of visibility of school zone signs makes 
a mockery of those words. 
 
"The very latest school zone, installed on Lane Cove Rd at North Ryde only last month, is the 
perfect example. The northbound signs have both been installed behind trees so that they are 
almost invisible to approaching traffic. See photo below. 
 
"For other examples see http://www.schoolzonelights.com.au/anomalies5.html 
 
For more information contact Peter Olsen, 0414-538-404 
 
 

 


